Council for Economic Education Annual Conference
 Scholarship Application Form
Virginia Council on Economic Education

With financial support from the Mid-Atlantic Securities Traders Association (MASTA), VCEE is offering to pay expenses up to $850 for 3 teachers who have participated in the Stock Market GameTM program to attend the Annual Financial Literacy & Economic Education Conference.  It takes place in Chantilly, VA (The Westfields Marriott Washington Dulles) on October 2 - 3, 2020..

For consideration, submit the below APPLICATION BY MARCH 15, 2020 to smg@vcu.edu. Indicate CEE SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION in the subject line of the email. NOTE: Previous winners are not eligible.

The recipient will be notified by March 31, 2020.  Reimbursements of up to $250 may be requested prior to attending the Conference.  Reimbursements for the remaining portion will be paid after attendance at the Conference and submission of a summary report.  The teacher selected agrees to submit a summary of two sessions attended and a brief statement on how this information could be used in the classroom. This report must be submitted no later than October 30, 2020 in order to receive the balance of funds due.

Name: 

Email address:				

School Division

School:
						
Principal:

Subject(s) taught:


When did you participate in the Stock Market GameTM  program?
School Year 2018- 2019	 Fall game  ____	Spring game ____	Year game  ____
School Year 2019- 2020	 Fall game  ____	Spring game ____	Year game  ____


[bookmark: _GoBack]Explain how you use the Stock Market Game™ program in your classroom and why you find it valuable for your students.



What do you hope to gain from attending the Financial Literacy & Economic Education Conference?
1

